



February 5, 2020

Ms. Kate Hartke City of Somerville 50 Evergreen Avenue Somerville, MA 02145

Dear Ms. Hartke,

On behalf of Governor Baker and Lieutenant Governor Polito, I am pleased to notify you that the City of Somerville has been competitively selected to receive a Workforce Transportation Program funding award for the following project(s):

Bluebike Expansion Program for Municipal and School Department Workforce in the amount of \$208,734

Providing more reliable and convenient travel options for workers will be an important component of our economic success. We are very pleased to support your effort in that area.

In the coming weeks, you will receive further information from the MassDOT Transit Unit detailing next steps. Please feel free to contact Thomas Schiavone (Thomas Schiavone@dot.state.ma.us) if you have any questions in the meantime.

Thank you again for your continued commitment to improving transportation options across the Commonwealth.

Sincerely,

Astrid Glynn

Rail & Transit Administrator